
JNIBF signs MOU with Banking Training Institute (BTI), 

Nepal 
 
Jawaharlal Nehru Institute of Banking & Finance (JNIBF), Hyderabad has entered 
into Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with Banking Training Institute (BTI), 
Nepal on Monday, April 25, 2022 for a joint collaboration on training and allied 
areas. Established in 2004, BTI is pioneer in providing consultancy, research facility 
and professional training to bridge the gap between academic and professional 
qualifications in Nepal. 
 
The signing ceremony was commemorated under the gracious presence of Shri Ajay 
Sharma, ED-HRD & Training, Shri Sandeep Kumar Sharma, CGM & Director-JNIBF, 
Shri Suresh Rathod, GM (Academics) and team from both the institutes.  
 
The MoU will help in foraying in the areas of training & development activities viz. 
organizing joint workshops, training programs, seminars and conferences on 
different emerging topics in the field of banking, finance and management.  
 

The collaborations will also enable JNIBF to explore the resources of the respective 
institutes and provide world-class training, experience sharing, networking and 
adopting best practices. The broad contours of the collaboration envisages 
developing managerial skills amongst professionals from BFSI sector in both India 
and abroad by jointly offering training programs and conducting seminars, 
conferences, workshops etc. in emerging areas of banking, finance and management 
sphere, in future. 
 

Some of the photographs of MoU signing are shared herewith:- 
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